6 m OIlqnd Business Unit
co ege 7140 Weymouth Street

Charlottetown, P.E.I.
C1A 421
Tel: (902) 566-9657

Fax: (902) 566-9505

2001 01 05

Mr. Stephen Parsons
13 Harbour Drive
Dartmouth, NS

B2Y 3N8

Dear Stephen:
Subject: Resignation

Your e-mail of December 27 resigning your position as Learning Manager for
IMEC is acknowledged and accepted effective January 12, 2001.

On behalf of Holland College and the Business Unit in particular, thank you for
your contribution to the IMEC program. I appreciate the challenge for you in
working at a distance in the IMEC program while at the same time establishing
your business.

Congratulation on your research project. All the best in your future contracts and

I wish you every success in the continuing growth and development of your
company.

We consider you a friend of the program, and may, with your permission, call on
you from time to time for advice and/or assistance. Again, thank you for your
contribution and all the best in your future endeavours.

Smcerely,

[t st

Barbara A. Reid _
Program Unit Coordinator
Business Unit

¢ Dr. Brian McMillan
Beverley VanDiepen




